From: Stuart Godfrey
To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

**Date:** Friday, 5 January 2024 7:56:16 AM

Tasmanian Planning Commission GPO Box 1691 Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

## Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I have indeed read and fully -- and strongly -- endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. Stuart Godfrey.

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Stuart Godfrey